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The front cover photograph and Figure 1 on page 53 of Volume No. 96 (in Records of the
Hawaii Biological Survey for 2006—Part 2: Notes) represents the Hawaiian endemic
Lymnaea aulacospira Ancey (Lymnaeidae) and not Erinna newcombi Adams & Adams
(R.H. Cowie pers. comm. 2008; Hubendick 1952; Boynton & Wood 2007). The correct
image representing the Hanakoa, Kaua‘i population of E. newcombi is included below
(see Figure 1). Further research indicates that there are three separate sub-populations of
E. newcombi located on the walls of fast-flowing perennial natural spring waterfalls in
Hanakoa Valley. Sites range between 250 and 370 m and each site covers approximately
20 m2 with densities of 5–7 snails per square meter.
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FIGURE 1. Adult Erinna newcombi with young (Hanakoa, Kaua‘i, Hawai‘i).
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